
PRINCIPAL AND VICE-CHANCELLOR McGill University 

MontrealA. E. MORGAN

l^th Bay 1937

Dear Mr. Burpee,

Thank you for your letter of the 13th May and also for the letter 

of Mrs. Pereira. I am very sorry that in the press of business last 

week I s:io uld have Bade the ni stake of thinking that the Royal Society 

met in Ottawa* I see that in the footnote to your letter you said that 

it was meeting tills year at the University of Toronto.

I have a great doal to do before I leave Canada and our own Con­

vocation takes place on the 27th May but I hope to attend the Annual 

Meeting of the Royal Society on the 25th May in Toronto, and I should 

be glad to have as soon as convenient details of the programme of meet­
ings to be held, particularly on the 25th.

The information required regarding myself will be found on the 

attached sheet.

Youre sincerely,

Lawrence J. Burpee, Esq., 
President,
The Royal Society of Canada, 
Ottawa.


